

### Greenbrier Manor School

# Summer Newsletter



#### 2024

#### Director's Desk.

We are excited to say it's time for summer camp! We expect that you will see growth in your child both socially and academically this summer. We will focus our attention on the ocean as well as its inhabitants. We'll study fish, shells, sea birds, mammals and the beach. Arts, crafts and papers will reflect this Ocean unit. We will continuously work on gross and fine motor skills, visual and auditory memory as well as letter and number recognition. Phonics, reading and math skills are appropriately emphasized with all ages. Later in the summer, we will add to our ocean unit by talking about silly pirates! We spotlight undersea studies, treasure hunts and island fun. We are going to have a blast this summer!

Sincerely, Jackie

#### Reminders

- Your child needs to bring a backpack every day with a change of clothes (just in case!) and any napping needs if applicable.
- Your child's pencil box will remain at school for the duration of camp.
- It helps us greatly if everything is labeled with your child's name (supplies, blanket, extra clothes etc)
- Set your child up for bathroom success by dressing him/her in clothes they can easily
- If needed, apply sunscreen to your child before school. We can reapply, as necessary, in the afternoon (as long as you have signed the permission slip!).

## Summer Drop-off and Pick-up:

If you are dropping off between 8:30 and 9:00am, we will have a curbside carline drop-off in front of the building. A staff member will unload your child from the car and walk him/her into the building.

If you are picking up between 11:40 and 12 noon, we will have curbside pickup. You will need to walk up to the door and we will have your child ready to go!

To help carpool run quickly, we will give you a sign to display with your child's name when you pick up. We will ID anyone picking up that we do not recognize.

Parents are also welcome to come inside the building to drop off or pick up anytime!







GMS will be CLOSED Thursday, July 4<sup>th</sup> for Independence Day!

Tuition invoices have been sent through Brightwheel. You have been billed for all 8 weeks of summer camp. Be aware, if you are making multiple scheduled payments, your account will show "overdue" until it is paid in full.